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DATE:   DECEMBER 9, 2024

TO: DR. RANDAL O’BRIEN

FROM: SUSAN JACKSON

SUBJECT: OPENING EXERCISES FOR MONDAY, DECEMBER 9, 2024, BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES MEETING

The opening exercises for the December 9, 2024, Board of Trustees meeting will be provided by 
students from Victoria Walker Elementary School.

The Pledges of Allegiance to the United States and Texas flags will be recited by the Wildcat Chorus.

Select students will be performing the songs called, “Peace in the Night” and “Go In Peace” 

Students of The Victoria Walker Wildcat Chorus:

Aarav Roychowdhury, Alaiyah Canada, Ameya Ambily, Ashlynn Lester, Aubrey Hart-Craddle, Aubrey Rollo, 
Brooklyn Kennedy, Chloé Bradley, Debanhi Vela, Elena Pena, Heaven Ruesch, Jaliah Broussard, Jaxon 
Rodriguez, Jermard Harrison, Jocelyn Poblano, Kyndle Scruggs, Lillie Lochridge, MaKenzie Pittman, Noah 
Monay, Peyton Gardner, Rayden Espinoza, Sadie Belin, Trinity Ruesch, Víctor Barbosa, Yanitzy Pulido, Zanna 
Smith, Zoe E. Ballesa

The students are under the direction of Music Teacher Mrs. Meagan Taylor and Principal, Mrs. Paige Burt.


